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10th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

Strike Action – National Education Union (NEU) 

I write to update you on the national strike action by the NEU on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th 
March, which is affecting schools across the country.   

Marshland will NOT be closed to any student on either of these two days.   ALL students, in ALL year 
groups will be expected to attend school, with lessons continuing as normal. 

Please be aware that many other local secondary schools and primary schools will be partially or 
fully closed.   It is important that your child continues to attend Marshland despite some students 
from other schools not being in. 

I would like to thank our staff for their support and flexibility in allowing us to stay open.   

We are not yet aware of any future strikes and potential impact, however, we will of course update 
you as soon as we possibly can.  

Thank you for your understanding and kindness. 

Yours sincerely 

Craig Jansen 

Headteacher 
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